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1st December 2021 
 

                                                                
 
 

Year 2 Christmas Party 
 

Thursday 16th December 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Year 2 Christmas party will take place during the afternoon of 16th December. Please send 
your child in with party clothes (in a named carrier bag) on the above date. 
 
A list of party food required will be displayed in the classroom windows. Please add your child’s 
name next to the item you would like to send in for the party. If you do not drop off / pick up your 
child and there isn’t anyone that could select your party item, please contact the office. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
The Year 2 Team 
 
 

       
 


